
Deans Council  
Minutes – September 24, 2020  

Virtually, GoToMeeting - 1:30 pm to 2:00 pm  

  

Members Present: Frank Sobey, Edie Carter, Becky Burton, Jeannie George, Becky Easton, Toni Gray,  

Toni Van Dyke, Kim Crowley, Kim Boyd, Tina Babb, David Hall, Barbara Wahi, Michelle Lamons, Renee 

Vincent, Carol Buse  

Others Present:  

Members Absent:  Tamara Clunis, Daniel Esquivel, Linda Muñoz   

  

COVID Update  

Becky Burton tracks covid cases for all the instructional sites. The week of 9/14/2020 to 

9/20/2020 the cases by campus are:  
  

• Washington – 5 positive cases  

• East - 0 positive cases  

• Hereford - 1 positive cases  

• West - 5 positive cases  

• Dumas - 0 positive cases  

• Online remote – 3 positive cases  

  

The numbers will be posted on the covid information webpage at 

https://www.actx.edu/COVID19.  
  

The college might go back to tech-supported learning due to the rise in positive covid cases. 

Becky Burton and Frank Sobey will know more once they meet with the college president next 

week.  
  

Q & A  
Q: Requesting advice on how to move forward with advisory committees for classes that are 

not workforce?  

A: Put on hold for now, want to look at mega major advisory boards instead of transfer 

advisory boards.   

  Q: Will 360 take place this year, in-person or virtually?  

A: Plans are to do 360 in the spring virtually and possibly in person for smaller groups.  

Q: Since Cornerstone is gone what will the Faculty Evaluation Process.  

A: A simplified evaluation process will begin in Spring 2021.  

Q: Will everyone be evaluated before the SACS report?  

   A: Yes   

Q: Will faculty get a week off to prepare for remote learning?  

A: No, faculty were advised to prepare classes for the possibility of going remote at the 

beginning of the semester.  
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